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Townsend, Erle

From: Sylvia Pouliot <mainstdiscount@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 10:56 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

Categories: Red Category

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I am against this bill.  We are not California.  We no not have the same electrical grid that California does.  Many Maine 
residents do not have electricity, how are they going to charge their cars.  Many Maine residents do not have the income 
to be able to afford these cars.  It is my right as a American Citizen to choose what vehicle I drive and how I want to fuel 
it.  By passing this bill you are taking away my rights as a citizen. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sylvia R. Pouliot 
52 Court Street 
Machias, ME 04654 


